WARRINGTON COMMUNITY GIRLS



Newsletter Issue 02

We are at the start of a new season as Warrington Girls and it's exciting to see all the teams starting on their journeys!

We have 6 teams playing this season from Under 11s right up to (and for the first time in the history of the club) U18s!

We want to share some exciting updates and news stories from across the club in this edition of our news letter!



Things to shout about!

We held a successful kit reveal event at Crosfields in Feb that saw us raise just over £300! Thanks to everyone that attended, it was exciting to see all the girls wearing the new kit!

We have also seen our girls helping the community by collecting tinned food for Helping Hands - thank you for all your contributions.





Heritage Numbers

We're thrilled to announce our first-ever heritage numbers awarded to the incredible founding members of our new era as Warrington Girls in 2024! A heritage number is more than just a number. It signifies your place in our club's history as one of the original girls who made Warrington Girls a reality. The order of these numbers reflects the order you registered with the club, solidifying your place as the founding force that ignited our journey.

Outside of rugby

Its great to see our girls across the club getting involved in other activities outside of rugby.

Here are just a few shout-outs:

Bethany from the U11s has led a well-being hub at school as part of Children's Mental Health Week.

Estelle from the U11s has taken part in a large Scouts event in Lancashire hiking and hiding from chasers easily covering over 12 miles!

Isla from the U12s made it through to the semi-final of the year 7 Warrington Schools football comp!

Amelia from U15s has been selected for the talented athlete programme through livewire, selected to do an FA refereeing course and has received the principals award at school!

Maria and Ellie Mc from U15s represented their school at a St Helens school tournament.

Ben the U11s coach is playing at Crossfields 18th May as part of a Police Vs Crossfields match. At this point we're not sure if he will stay on the Police team or switch halfway through!

Good Luck to all the girls on our U16 team who are balancing GCSE revision and rugby - you will smash both and we are all rooting for you over the next 2 months.

And then a shout-out and congratulations to the U11 girls getting their secondary school choices!



Rugby News

Across the teams we have also seen lots of exciting developments:

We welcome two new coaches at U11s - Ben and Jay as well as Fay taking on TM duties!

Under 12s have been enjoying using the tackle room at Evans house as well as some martial arts sessions with Purple Geko - building confidence and strength. Some of the girls have taken part in the Warrington Women PDP Sessions too!

Under 14s welcomed Lisa as their new TM! And some of the girls took part in the Warrington Women PDP session at Vicky Park.

Five of our girls from the Under 15s have been successful on the Prospects programme at Warrington Wolves, we also had Amelia and Evie join in with the Salford Womens PDP sessions.

A number of our under-16 girls have been successful on prospects!

And finally, we have our first ever Under 18s team - with a number of those girls who have been signed on to Warrington Wolves Academy! As well as two of the girls - Imogen and Evie having the opportunity to play for Wales!







Fundraising

Our U12s are fundraising for Cancer research by completing the Pretty Muddy 5k Obstacle course in June and the U15s girls are also taking part!



Dates for your diary

23rd April - Sponsored Step Challenge at the Halliwell Jones - open to all teams

26th April - There is still time to order training kit from the 3rd bulk order - speak to your TM if you can't find the link on Spond to order.

16th June - Pretty Muddy - please sponsor the U12s and U15s to raise money for cancer research

27th July - U12s host War of the Roses at Crosfields for the second year. Come down and support the teams!

October - Community Club sponsored walk - open to all teams

November - Presentation Evening - All teams!



Sponsors

We want to end with a massive thank you to our sponsors for this season! Thanks to our awesome fundraising team, we have secured sponsorship for the main kit and also the training kit this year which gives us 40% discount on the training kit, without their help we wouldn't have been able to provide kits for all 6 of our teams so thank you!

You can now order other items from the online store - click here to view!































Thanks to everyone for your continued support Warrington Girls CRLFC